
 
 

ALL Of US AT Prairie Heights Elementary hope that 

You had a fun and safe October. 

 
There are many exciting things happening at Prairie Heights in the upcoming months. Students will be 
writing to our troops overseas and will be helping families with Thanksgiving Dinner Baskets; if you or 
someone you know could use one, please call Prairie Heights. If you are interested in donating, stop by or 
call for more details. - We will be glad to help. 

 

   
• November is Child Safety and Protection Month! 

• Kindergarten will have a Thanksgiving Feast Nov. 21
st
 

• Cookbook Fundraiser Nov. 4
th

 – 14
th

 

We are looking for parents to 
get involved with our school 
throughout the school year. 
If you would like to be part of 
our volunteer committee 
please join us for one of our 
meetings or you may call 
Cathie Wolff at: (719) 382-5714 

We would like to thank 

our volunteer committee 

for generously donating 

much of their time and 

efforts toward making our 

school activities and fund 

raisers a success.  

 
 

Thanks one and all for 

your continued support! 

 

All of you truly make a 

difference… THANK YOU! 
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HANOVER Fire Department teaching students about Fire Safety 

BOOK FAIR NEWS 

 
Students on SAFARI with Clifford 

 

 



 

  

Student Volunteers Decorating the School for SAFARI    Book Fair. 


